Ad Hoc Committee Meeting

August 21, 2017

Room 209

Public Comment

Committee Charge:

Given the possibility that the town may build a new school, may expand our police station and may decide to build a new library, we would like this committee to review and consider what options the town has to do these activities while at the same time keeping or increasing the number of playing fields we currently have for soccer, lacrosse and other sports. We would like the committee to review all of the properties the town currently owns and make a determination as to what activities or facilities should be placed on which properties and if needed, to recommend to the town if the town should consider other properties in order to meet our needs. We would like this committee to come up with an overall recommendation on how to best meet all of these needs. While we do not want the committee to come up with costs for different choices, we would like you to consider this when making your choices and highlighting what you believe may be significant cost difference between different options.

Issues to consider:

Are there restrictions on how we can use any specific town owned property?

Are there any issues that need to be overcome to use a specific property for a specific purpose?

We would like the committee to utilize our Plan of Development as a guide in coming up with your recommendations. If any of your recommendations disagree with the POCD, we would like you to highlight that in your report and discuss the reasons why it differs.

We would like the committee to come back to the BOS with your initial review in time to share with the BOS in the month of December, 2017 and a final report within 60 days of that meeting.

Public Comment